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Attendance Chart 
w/e 09/11/2018 

    

 Year   Percentage

  

1st  5 99.35  

2nd  3 97.3%  

3rd  1 96.7%  

4th  2 95.9%  

5th  R 95.7% 

6th  4 93.8% 

 

Well done Year 5 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This week has flown by with lots of learning taking place with Reception 
ending the week with a visit to Ryton Pools.   

All the year groups are either continuing with their themes or launching new 
ones which is making sure that there is a fantastic learning environment 
around the school. 

Our Homework Club, run by Miss Softic, is on a Monday lunchtime, and is 
offered out to all children. Teachers will be recommending children to attend 
if they haven’t completed their homework as it gives them the opportunity 
for support and time.  

On Thursday Mr Ray’s Assembly was based on the theme of remembrance, to 
help children reflect on the 2014 centenary of World War One. The staff and 
children had time to stop and think of those people who fought and suffered 
during World War One whilst still remembering the people caught up in 
World War Two and other wars that have happened since. Following on from 
this, there will be a Memorial Day service and parade at the Memorial Park 
on Sunday 11th November at 10.50, for those interested and will be open to 
all. I would also like to thank some of our School Council who have been 
selling poppies for the last two weeks to collect donations for the British 
Legion, thank you to everyone for your donations.  

The school are hoping to reduce their use of paper and are trialling sending 
out some letters via email, once we have our new system up and running, all 
letters will be sent out this way.  Concerns from some parents has always 
been that they don’t receive letters so this is just a gentle reminder to say 
that it is important you keep the school up to date with contact details. In the 
meantime all letters sent out each week are on the Newsletter as a point of 
reference. 

Uniform Reminder  
Can you please ensure your child attends school wearing the correct uniform, 
including black school shoes, and that all items are labelled. Can we also ask 
that now Winter is fast approaching, that your child has a warm coat to wear, 
and also hats and gloves for the colder days. 

Children in Need - Friday 16th November – children can come into school 
wearing bright colours and money to spend at the ‘Bring and Buy’! 

 

Vanessa MacDonald    
B Ed, Hons 
NPQH 
 

 
 
Vanessa MacDonald 
B ED, Hons 
NPQH 

*Polite Reminder* 
 

Please make sure that all 
payments (correct money 

or cheque wherever 
possible) for school 

dinners, school trips etc. 
are sent in to school in a 

sealed envelope  
with your child.   

We try to encourage the 
children to be 

responsible from 
Reception Class onwards 
by putting the envelopes 

in the class 
communication box 

themselves. 
 

The envelope should be 
clearly marked with your 
child’s name, the amount 

in the envelope, and 
what it is for.  We do not 

mind if it is a new 
envelope or a recycled 

one as long as it is sealed 
and marked. 



  

If you are visiting the school, please be aware of the parking restrictions between 

10am-11am and 2pm - 3pm  
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The Week Ahead – w/c 12th November 2018 
    

Monday 12th November - Year 4 Swimming; please remember kits and coats 

    Parents and Tots in the hall; 9am – 10.30am – 50p  

    Liz Wilson’s Dance Club; 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Tuesday 13th November - Miss Cleveland’s Book Club 

Wednesday 14th November - Rock Band Performance courtesy of Friends of Cannon Park 

    Sugarcraft Club with Midge; Years 4-6; 3.30pm – 4.35pm 

Thursday 15th November -  Choir with Miss Ashby and Miss McMahon; 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

    Sugarcraft Club with Midge; Years 2 and 4; 3.30pm – 4.35pm 

Friday 16th November  - Parents’ Assembly at 9am in the Hall – All Welcome 

    Non Uniform Day 

    Bring and Buy Sale for Children in Need 

    Wildlife Club 

 

 

Star of the w/e 9th November 2018 
 

Year 1 – Grace      Year 2 – Patricia 
Year 3 – Matilda-May     Year 4 – Amaya 

Year 5 – Max      Year 6 – Simran 
 
 

 

 
 

Children that have 
won our  

Pupil of the Week 
Certificate 

 


